
 

 
 

 
 
 

 
November 9, 2023 

 
 
 
Alyn Macleod, Adjutant 
Lone Star Chapter #4        EIN:  746054864 
Disabled American Veterans 
P.O. Box 156 
Pflugerville, TX  78691 
 
Dear Adjutant Macleod: 
 
This is to advise that on November 9, 2023, the National Executive Committee approved the chartered 
location change request for Lone Star Chapter #4 previously located in Austin, Texas to hereinafter be 
located in Pflugerville, Texas. 
 
All records are being adjusted to reflect this chartered location change. 
 
 

Sincerely,         

   
Barry A. Jesinoski 
National Adjutant 

BAJ:dlb 
 
c: Department of Texas 
  
 Mark A. Lee, Commander 
 Lone Star Chapter #4 
 


